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To: All Florida Fire Officials, Fire Chiefs, and Fire Marshals 

 

From: Julius Halas, Director, Division of State Fire Marshal 

 

Date: March 24, 2020 

 

Re: Extension - High-Rise Condominium Retrofit Data Call 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Division of State Fire Marshal is aware that the COVID-19 crisis has caused a significant disruption to 

Florida’s fire service providers’ daily operations.  As such, the Division of State Fire Marshal is extending the 

deadline for responding to the high-rise retrofit data call.  The high-rise retrofit data call was required pursuant to 

s. 718.1085, F.S.  All responses are now due by COB May 1, 2020. 

 

If you have any questions about this data call or the completion of the survey or spreadsheet, please contact Casia 

Sinco, Chief of Fire Prevention, at casia.sinco@myfloridacfo.com or  

(850) 413-3620. 

 

The spreadsheet and survey can be found at the following link: 

https://www.myfloridacfo.com/Division/SFM/bfp/ 
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